
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break. 
We hope that you had some lovely 
family time over the extended Easter 
weekend and that plenty of chocolate 
has been consumed.  
As we return for your summer term, we 
have lots going on in school. 
This week saw us celebrating our well-
being on the first day back with our Well-
Being Champions leading their classes in 
‘Getting Active’. There was plenty of 
movement going on around the school 
along with sports and games outside. 
The children were certainly active and 
there were lots of smiling faces to be 
seen.  
We now have the 80th Anniversary of VE 
Day to look forward to. Children are 
encouraged to come into school wearing 
red, white and blue clothing and we will 
be hosting some celebrations to school 
to commemorate this special day on 
Thursday 8th May. 
 
 
 

 
May 
02.05.25 – Father Jeremy in school to bless and 
distribute palm crosses 
05.05.25 – School closed – Bank Holiday Monday 
07.05.25 – Parliament Education and Engagement 
Service in school to speak to Key stage 2 pupils. 
08.05.25 – 80th Anniversary of VE Day – pupils to wear 
red/white/blue 
12.05.25 – TEST WEEK BEGINS for all pupils 
12.05.25 – SAT Test Week for Year 6 pupils 
12.05.25 – Spelling and Punctuation Paper 
13.05.25 – Reading Paper 
14.05.25 – Maths Arithmetic and Reasoning Paper 
15.05.05 - Maths Reasoning Paper 
23.05.25 – School closes for the Whitsun Holiday 
 
June 
02.06.25 – School closes INSET Day for Report Writing 
03.06.25 – School Opens 
 
 
 
 

 

A special Thank You 
Goal! School netball team scores new kit with community backing. 
We wanted to extend our heartfelt thanks to both All Saints Church and our parents.  All Saints Church kindly 
agreed to host a coffee morning with the proceeds going towards our new school netball kit.   Our parents 
also generously contributed towards the cause. 
Once again, the Wardley community has been a great support to the school and specifically our netballers, 
who will now take to the court in a school branded uniform.  Your generosity means so much to our teams 
and helps foster a strong sense of pride and unity. Thank you for backing our players. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Updates… Silver Awards  
We have been able to hand out more silver awards this week. Well done to Roman and Holly in Y2 who 
received the award for following the values of our Wardley Way. They should all be very proud of their 
achievement and are now working towards their gold award. We look forward to seeing who the next 
children to receive the silver award will be.  
Ralph and Phoebe in Y6, Ava-Leigh, Alexis and Gabriel in Y5 and Delilah in Y4 all received their Bronze Award 
this morning. They are now working towards their Silver Award. Well done to all of you! 
 



 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders from the office ….. 
➢ It will be Week 2 on the dinner menu next week 
➢ Dinner money next week is £10.50 and is due on Monday morning 

Our Christian values and thoughtful time ….. 
Collective Worship Theme – Trust 
This week in collective worship we looked at the story of The Boy Who Cried Wolf. The children then thought 
about how if we lose someone’s trust, it can be difficult to re-build. In class worship, the children thought 
out what makes someone trustworthy and their thoughts were shared in our Thoughtful Book Worship 
yesterday. Our Year 6 Senior Pupils did a wonderful job reading out these thoughts and Olivia read a beautiful 
prayer about Trust for all to reflect upon.   

 
Home Worship Books 
We had lots of children bringing in their home worship books to share in school this week. It was lovely to 
see so many children bringing their books to share with everyone. There were thoughts on lots of different 
subjects including the Christian value of Trust that we have been looking at in our collective worship this 
week. This week Sammy was given to Ada G in Y1 for her fantastic work about the cross; her picture looked 
like a beautiful stained-glass window. 
 

Home School Values 
Please find a copy of this term’s home school values leaflet linked to our collective worship theme of 
TRUST. Here there are a number of activities and tasks that you might like to discuss and carry out with 
your children at home to reinforce our learning in school. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your well-wishes and support this week. The new school term has had a 
fantastic start and the children, as always, have done us all proud. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you next week. 
Mrs Walker 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


